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Thank you for your recent plan to move our houseless neighbors off the streets to a safer place
with more access to services. I am in full support of the plan. It is far more compassionate to
try to help people now rather than wait for the perfect solution of permanent housing while
people suffer and die from violence, addiction, mental health disorders, pedestrian accidents
and/or the elements on our streets.

Thank you again for proposing this.

Best,

Susan Aromaa
4306 SE 59th St
Portland, OR
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